
 
Dear Parents 

 

This letter has been sent home to inform you about your child’s learning for next 
week.  

 

In Literacy, we will be identifying features of an explanation text. We will be 
looking at new technology, and from this, writing an explanation text and 

instructions on how to use the new technology. 

 

In Numeracy, we will be learning how to answer word problems involving addition, 

subtraction, multiplication and division. We will be answering questions in 
readiness for our test.  

 

In Science, we will be studying and building sundials to learn how the Sun casts a 
different shadow at different times of the day. We will also be looking at the 

different lengths of shadows and the direction of them. 

 

In IPC, we will be looking at different features of art, specifically cubism. The 

children will be painting a picture to represent cubism. 

 

In ICT, we will be continuing the development of our game, debugging where 
necessary. Children will also be adding next steps to their game. 

 

In PSHE, we will be understanding the different types of bullying. We will be 
discussing the traits of a bully and how we can prevent bullying from happening in 

our school.  

 
For Spellings, students will receive their spelling lists every week and will be tested 

on the list on the same day, the following week. Please see student’s timetables to 

see when they have spellings. Students will have 11 words to learn during the 

course of the week. 
 

Notice & Reminders: 

 

 Please ensure your child arrives to school promptly by 07:10. 

 Please check your email for the assessment letter that was sent home this 

week.  

 Please remember to check your child’s Communication Book daily. 

 Please remember to like our Facebook page (Year 5) for updates from the 

Year group.  

 

Have a lovely weekend.  

  The week ahead in Year 5         (19– 23 November 2017) 



Yours faithfully 

 
Year 5 Team 


